
Gloria Jackson 

Old Greenwich, Ct. 06870 

     July 21, 2020 
 

Dear Distinguished members of the GAE Committee,  I am writing to ask you to pass LCO #3576 and 

permit voters to vote by absentee ballot during the entire pandemic. Voters should not have to choose 

between protecting their health and exercising their right to vote. It is a privilege as a registered voter to 

vote in all elections. This pandemic is a threat to my health on a daily basis. I have been using a mask in 

public, limiting my contact with individuals at a safe distance since early March. I am 64 years of age and 

have asthma. Please allow me to continue to be safe and protect my health by voting in favor of #3576 

which will permit voters to vote by absentee ballot as long as this pandemic gravely threatens our 

wellbeing.  Sincerely, Gloria Jackson 


